M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 8, 2019
RE:
Change Order #1 – RA Jones & Collins Underground 

Electric BG#19-144

Proposal #1  Additional items required by the electrical

inspector in order to pass final inspection:

1. Electric grounding wire from transformers to disconnects

needs to be a #4 copper wire, drawings showed #6.

2. Both trailers require an ISB grounding bar which was not 

shown on the drawings.

3. Each of the 2 new 150 amp breakers installed in the

existing gear require a pad-lockable device which was not

shown on the drawings.  Add - $936.00
Total amount for this change order is $936.00
I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

